Mr. M. F.Reed, P.O. Box 356 Stephenville, Texas.

Dear Mr. Reed:

I thank you fory our note about the possible meteorites you have.

The crystals in these pieces are not what we would ordinarily expect in meteorites, and I suspect they are quartz or calcite.

However, I'd be glad to stop by and see them when I am next in Stephenville. It may be a month or two, but I'll keep your letter and try to remember to get by there. I am going to Hico on another matter this fall and will make it then.

The attached circular may be of interest to youl

Sincerely,